
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

July 22, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is to confirm that Lojain Hamwi has been accepted as a 

Doctoral student in the Graduate Psychology Program at York 

University, Clinical Developmental Area. Lojain will begin 

their Doctoral studies in the Graduate Psychology Program in 

September 2024. They are currently enrolled for the Fall and 

Winter terms from September 1, 2024 to April 30, 2025. 

 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the department at (416) 736-5290. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Dr. Adrienne Perry, Director 

Graduate Psychology Program 

 

https://www.yorku.ca/gradstudies/psychology/ 
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